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Summary: 

An update to apprise the board on the delivery of BHR Joint Strategic Needs Assessment 
2021-22, where the London Boroughs of Barking and Dagenham, Havering and Redbridge 
collaborate to meet this statutory requirement via the production of three individual needs 
assessments, each of which mirror the other ones in both format and content whilst offering 
a localised and detailed view of the health needs in each borough. 

The production of the BHR Joint Strategic Needs Assessment is further enhanced by an 
online mapping tool that allows stakeholders to further interrogate and access relevant 
data.

Following on the completion of the key chapters forming the core part of the assessment, 
contributors from the three boroughs are now working on writing a master edition 
(Havering’s edition) of the needs assessment which is then mirrored at a local level so to 
also produce two further versions one for Barking and Dagenham and another for 
Redbridge. 

The original timetable for the delivery of the 2022 iteration of the assessment and the online 
too was set for the 31st of March 2022; the latter is now updated and available online at 
https://bhrjsna.communityinsight.org/map/; The former, and due to logistical delays in 
finalising the draft document across the three boroughs remains in an advanced draft 
status, the publication timetable is therefore postponed by approximately three months and 
is the publication date is now set for June 2022. 
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This postponement is necessary to ensure that Barking and Dagenham JSNA remains in 
alignment with Havering and Redbridge ones.  

The board will be apprised with the latest development regarding the delivery and 
publication of the 2022 iteration of the Joint Strategic Needs Assessments including the 
revised timetable and sign off process.

Recommendation(s)

The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to:

i. note the report and 
ii. feedback considerations on the current development framework and provide 

directions if required. 

Reason(s)

Offering an update on the delivery of the BHR JSNA 2022

Weblinks: 

Link to most recent BHR JSNA profiles:

           https://bhrjsna.communityinsight.org/custom_pages?view_page=43

Link to BHR online Local Insight tool:

https://bhrjsna.communityinsight.org/map/
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